
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

01/14/11 Copy of note addressed to ISD 709 School Board Members and 
Administrators from Shonda Peller, thanking them for acknowledging 
her tenure at the Tenured Teacher Celebration in January.  Also stating 
her pleasure in working with this District, with its communication, 
respect for staff and recognition of opportunities for students. 

 
 
 

 
 


